
St Helena Island’s new Airport will be officially opened on Saturday 21 May 2016 - the 
Island’s National Day and 514th birthday. Be part of the celebrations and stand a chance 
to win VIP tickets to the Official Airport Opening Ceremony at the Airport site on St 
Helena, with a Royal guest in attendance. 

There are five pairs of complimentary tickets up for grabs and all you need to do is enter 
via the St Helena Government Facebook page. Your name will then be automatically 
entered into a prize draw. Winners will then be randomly selected and notified if they have 
won a seat on the official opening flight, with a free connecting flight from London 
Heathrow on Thursday 19 May. 

Competition Rules 

All competition entrants must agree to these competition rules. 

The competition will run from 8.30am on Tuesday 29 March 2016 to 4pm on Saturday 30 
April 2016 and is open to anyone with a strong connection to St Helena. 

Five pairs of tickets are available to win. 

Competition entrants should only enter via the dedicated St Helena Government Facebook page. 
Entrants will need to provide their full name and contact details - i.e. phone number, address and 
e-mail address. 

Entrants will also be asked to answer four questions: 

 What is your connection to St Helena? 
 Why are you entering this competition? 
 What is the first thing you will do when you arrive on St Helena? 
 What do you miss most about the Island? 

These answers will not be judged but will help us to further promote the competition and post 
interesting content about how our entrants are connected to St Helena and what they love most 
about the Island. 

The competition will be hosted by the Woobox competition app on Facebook that will 
randomly select winners. There will be no judging or selection by anyone other than the 
Woobox application.  

Prize 

The prize package will include: 

Departure from London Heathrow on Thursday 19 May on a complimentary return flight to 
OR Tambo International Airport in Johannesburg - where you will connect on Friday 
morning with a free VIP return flight by Comair to St Helena Airport - arriving at St Helena 
at around 12.00hrs on Friday 20 May. 

One night’s complimentary overnight accommodation on the Island will be followed on 
Saturday by the official opening event at the airport.  The Comair aircraft will then depart 
for Johannesburg on Saturday afternoon, followed by complimentary overnight 
accommodation in Johannesburg, and a return flight to London Heathrow on Sunday 22 
May.  You will arrive in London early on Monday 23 May.  



If you plan to stay longer on St Helena, you will need to arrange your own accommodation 
and subsequent return travel. 

These arrangements are, of course, subject to successful certification of St Helena Airport 
over the coming weeks. 

Competition winners must agree to take part in any reasonable promotional events during 
and after the official opening of St Helena Airport. 

Prize winners who cannot take up the offer must relinquish their seats and a replacement 
prize winner will automatically be selected. 

 


